
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/6/2015 10:29:17 AM

Subject: Re: Federal Assistance for South Carolina Communities

Elizabeth is in our meeting with us right now. I'll catch her afterwards and have her call you. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 6, 2015, at 10:28 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


I have a call into Elizabeth at EMD, but I have not heard back from her yet.  Here’s my preliminary draft of the 
doc to legislators.  Some of the info may not be accurate since I’m only going off my brief conversation with 
Becca and Swati and the 4241 DR I was sent yesterday.  It may change after I talk to Elizabeth.  Thoughts? 
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